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30 January 1974

nr. Hoks S. Simpson

Assoclete Dean for Continuing Education
Columbia University Graduate School of Businass
dsw York, New York 10027

Dmar Nr. Simpson:

Your letter of January 11, 1974 to Mr. Williem E. Colby
has been referred to me for reply.

¥e will lat you know at an early future date If we will
be proposing cendidates for the two sessions of the Executive
Program In Business Administration being offered next summer,

Mesrwhile, we would appreclats your forwarding 25 coples
of your brochure on this program,

Sincersly,

(signed)

Alfonso Rodriguez
Dirsctor of Training
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